
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Paul Green 
Sent: 18 December 2017 15:47 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Future Development Sites 

Dear Sirs 

On behalf of McCarthy Contractors could you please include the following site as an identified and 
deliverable site for housing in the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan : 

Paignton Police Station Site , Southfield Road , Paignton TQ3 2JY 

Any queries please let me know . 

Kind Regards 
Paul Green 
MCIAT 
Oliver Green Partnership 

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it 
is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Oliver 
Green Partnership . If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its 
contents, nor copy or show it to anyone.Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. 
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